
BROMSGROVE DISTRICT COUNCIL 
 

COUNCIL  20th January 2021 
 
 

NOTICE OF MOTION 

The following Notice of Motion has been submitted in accordance with Procedure 

Rule 10 by Councillor H Rone-Clarke. 

Background Information: 

 

i. People on lower paid jobs are less likely to be able to work from home, 

increasing their risk of exposure to Coronavirus. 

ii. That research by the TUC has found unionised workplaces to be more 

‘Covid secure.’ 

iii. Union membership brings job security. 

iv. Trade union membership will provide greater employment rights beyond 

the end of the pandemic. 

 

 

Council sends congratulations to the Trade Union Congress on the 150th anniversary 

of the passing of the Trade Union Act and  

 

Council requests Cabinet to do the following: 

 

i. Commit to sending a representative of the Cabinet to attend trade union 

liaison meetings moving forward. 

ii. Reaffirm its commitment to working/consulting with trade unions as it leads 

us through the Coronavirus crisis and beyond. 

iii. Commit to promote trade union membership both as an employer and for 

the people of Bromsgrove. 

 

 


